
From: Gregg Fodness   
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 1:33 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Cc:  Jon Faris ; Burdell / JoAnn Meyer 

; Melissa Carlson  
Subject: [EXT] Dayton Township CO2 Pipeline comments 
 
PUC, 
 
The Dayton township board would like to enter their comments for consideration by the PUC 
and any other govt agency/group in regards to any and all CO2 pipeline projects/plans. 
 
The Dayton township board of supervisors, upon hearing about the potential of one or more 
CO2 pipeline route plans to cross into Dayton township, attended meetings and conducted 
research on CO2 pipelines.  We (the Dayton Township BOS) then advertised in our legal 
newspaper our plan to adopt a CO2 pipeline ordinance.  After the wait period, we voted and 
implemented CO2 pipeline ordinance 23-01(attached) for the regulation of carbon dioxide 
pipelines that could potentially be installed in Dayton township.   This ordinance was also given 
to the Lincoln County courthouse to have on file in January 2024. 
 
This ordinance was established to protect the electors of Dayton township and their 
properties.  We trust that you will support our ordinance if any co2 pipeline is approved. 
 
sincerely, 
 
Gregg Fodness 
Clerk - Dayton Township 

 
Harrisburg, SD 57032 
 
Cell:  
 
 




